
 

   
 

 DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

DATE:  11/06/2017 Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

DL17-045 and RS/TL 17-031 

 

SUBJECT:  Executive Order Number 17-262 – Relief due to Tropical 
Storm Nate Discontinued 

 
Overview: 
The Governor’s Executive Order Number 17-262, Relief due to Tropical Storm Nate, has been 
discontinued, effective November 3, 2017. 
 
The waiver of fees provided in DL17-040 and RS/TL17-029 no longer applies. 
 
 
Details: 
If you have any questions, please contact your next level of management or the Field Support 
Center. 
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